
From: Adam Campbell
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Re: test
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 1:18:01 PM

I know you have received many messages asking you to deny the permit for C&H
Hog Farm. The opposition is passionate but the science is on the side of C&H Hog
Farm. They have proved that they value the environment and they care about the
Buffalo River. It's time for the state to stand up for the farmer. Grant their permit
and let them farm!

On Fri, Mar 31, 2017 at 1:07 PM, Adam Campbell <mr.oceallaigh@gmail.com>
wrote:

This is a test. I apologize for any inconvenience. 
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From: Adam Campbell
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] test
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 1:09:05 PM

This is a test. I apologize for any inconvenience. 
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